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Notice of Park Facility Openings  
 
 

The Wood County Parks & Forestry Department would like to announce that all remaining facilities and recreation 
areas will be open on Friday, May 22nd.  The areas that were previously closed include: campground shower buildings, 
group campsites, beaches and beach houses, shelter buildings, and playgrounds.  We ask that visitors continue to 
practice social distancing, hand sanitizing, and avoiding common touch points.  Most importantly, please stay home if 
you are sick!   
 
Staff will do our best to sanitize and disinfect facilities on a daily basis.  Please note that playgrounds are not disinfected 
on a normal basis.  We ask that you bring your own hand sanitizer, and any other PPE that you feel appropriate. 
 
For those renting shelter buildings, we will provide additional cleaning/disinfecting supplies for your use.  
 
Camping through the month of May can be done by self-registering at the campground.  We are accepting reservations 
for June - October. 

The Wood County Parks & Forestry Office remains closed to the public until further notice.   

You can reach us in the following ways: 

a) Phone – 715-421-8422 
b) Email – parks@co.wood.wi.us 
c) Facebook Messenger – Wood County Parks & Forestry 

https://www.facebook.com/WoodCoWisc.ParksForestry/ 
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